Caroline Fritsch

From: Kerryn B_

Sent: Friday, 11 October 2019 10:49 AM
To: auDA Policy Review
Subject: Feedback of the .au registration process

Hi to whom this may concern,

databases!

| have virtually said in the feedback that | provided in the survey link that you sent

Me was give other people a chance to buy the domain names they would like to if these other people already have their
own 2 letter domain names, instead of the people who already own them buying more for their own selfish benefits!

In other words please don’t be selfish and purchase more domain names for you to make money on, if someone is
absolutely desperate for a particular domain name but be selfless & respectful in someone else having a go in their

purchase of their so desired domain name for themselves so they can own a piece of history also!

People can buy domain names but then it's a money game & selfishness comes in and plays the part of the poor person
who simply can’t afford to buy one themselves!

So if you could make the rules fair for everyone in buying a .au domain name, that that would be really great in the very
long term future for all whom live In the community who wish to own their very own domain name just like | would like
to do myself!

Thanks

Kerryn

Sent from my iPhone

Message protected by MailGuard: e-mail anti-virus, anti-spam and content filtering.
http://www.mailguard.com.au/mg

Report this message as spam






